
Call for Volunteers:  
The Health Insurance Counseling and Advocacy Program (HICAP) 

of Alameda County is actively recruiting for the role of  
Volunteer Medicare Counselor! 

 

HICAP Volunteer Counselors help people navigate Medicare and related health 
insurance plans and programs. Through one-on-one counseling and informal advocacy, 
HICAP Volunteer Counselors are consumer advocates who assist seniors and persons 
with disabilities with information, tools, and problem-solving around their health 
insurance needs. 
 

Our next volunteer training course will start 
on February 25, 2019 and will take place 
over 9 separate days through March 18th, so 
please consider applying soon! 

We are particularly interested in applicants 
who are fluent in another language, especially 
Spanish, Korean, Vietnamese, or American 
Sign Language. 

 

To submit your application for consideration, follow this link 
http://www.lashicap.org/donate/volunteer/, and select “HICAP Volunteering.”   After 
reviewing the description of the HICAP Volunteer Counselor role and requirements, 
select “Fill out a HICAP volunteer application here.” 

For more information about HICAP:  http://www.lashicap.org/programs/hicap/.  

Or call (510)839-0393 and ask to speak with Caitlin Chan or Janet Van Deusen.  

 

In Alameda County, HICAP is a program of Legal Assistance for Seniors. 
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